
EX120. NEW WASTE COLLECTION SYSTEM - IMPLEMENTATION

The Executive considered a report by the Directors of Development Services and of
Corporate and Neighbourhood Services presenting an implementation plan for the
Council’s waste collection system.

Council had agreed a new waste collection system on 11 December 2013 and required
the said Directors to develop an implementation plan for the new system. A detailed
implementation plan was set out in the report. Implementation of the plan would be
overseen by a project board supported by a communications working group and an
operations working group. A communications strategy and service standard had been
developed.

It was intended that the first phase of the roll out of the new collection system would
be a pilot covering Airth, Carron, Carronshore, Larbert, Stenhousemuir, Torwood and
parts of Bo’ness. The pilot would be assessed with a report submitted to the Executive
on 19 August 2014 setting out the lessons learned and next steps, for approval, prior
to further roll out.

Decision

The Executive:-

(1) agreed the Implementation Plan for the New Waste collection system,
and

(2) noted that the Directors of Development and of Corporate and
Neighbourhood Services would jointly oversee the execution of the
Implementation Plan and report to the Executive, in August 2014, on
lessons learned and the next steps.


